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Dear brothers and sisters 

 

This is 100th Diocesan Covid update. 

 

We bring you some updates of information. 

The Archbishop’s weekly video 
“Olympic discipleship” this week’s video, is found here. 

 

Greater Melbourne 

The restrictions for greater Melbourne will continue unchanged for a further week, 

until midnight, Thursday, 19 August. 

 

The website for the diocesan COVID pages is here. If the question is not addressed 

there, please email (not text message) Bishop Paul directly: 

bishoppaulbarker@melbourneanglican.org.au. 

 

 

Grace and peace in Christ Jesus 

 

 

 

 

Archbishop Philip Freier 

 

• The Archbishop’s weekly video 

• Greater Melbourne 

•  

https://youtu.be/7_BEGtf0hC8
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